





June 16<sup>th</sup>, 2024

Dear Friends of Upstate Connections Foundation (UCF),

On behalf of UCF and Skyla Strong, we wish to express our exceptional gratitude for your overwhelming support of the MC Invitational to fight childhood cancer. Your collective efforts and generosity have made an incredible impact, allowing us to raise a remarkable \$25,636.63, with net proceeds of \$9,581.00 donated to this vital cause in memory of Ava Woodard.

To our 128 golfers, thank you for contributing your time and enthusiasm. Your participation fostered a fun and spirited event while supporting Skyla Strong's mission to bring smiles to the lives of children battling cancer.

To our esteemed sponsors, your unwavering commitment and financial backing were instrumental in making this tournament a resounding success. Your partnership empowers Skyla Strong to help make the brave warrior's last days as special and memorable as possible.

To our generous donors, your contributions truly touch our hearts. Your kindness and compassion fuel our determination to help Skyla Strong and the community fight against childhood cancer, ensuring that no family has to endure this battle alone.

And to our dedicated volunteers, your selfless efforts and tireless work behind the scenes kept everything running smoothly and ensured everyone was free to have their best day. There is no MC Invitational without you!

From the bottom of our hearts, thank you for being a part of the 2024 12th MC Invitational!

With deepest gratitude,

THE UCF Board





Upstate Connections Foundation 101 Hawkesbury Road Simpsonville, SC 29681 www.upstateconnections.com